
11th March 2024


Camden Council

Planning Department


Planning Statement

19 Cannon Place, NW3 1EH on behalf of Mr C. & Mrs P. Arnold


Dear Sir / Madam


Please find attached our submission for Householder Planning Application for the 
above mentioned property.


The proposal includes 2no. FCU condensers to provide air conditioning to the 
property, contained within acoustic housing at the far end of the rear garden.


We trust the above and attached a sufficient in terms of processing our application 
through to validation and we look forward to hearing from our assigned case officer 
in due course.


Provided information includes following:


TRS134_DAS_240311; TRS134_EX_001-EXISTING LOCATION PLAN - OS MAP; 
TRS134_EX_002-EXISTING PLAN - SITE PLAN; TRS134_EX_003-EXISTING 
SECTION - AA; TRS134_PP_100-PROPOSED PLAN - SITE PLAN; TRS134_PP_101-
PROPOSED SECTION - AA; RP.230516.0 - 19 Cannon Place London - Plant Noise 
Assessment.


Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any queries or require any 
additional information from us.


Sincerely yours,


James Fitzgerald

The Blackfriars Room, St Bride Foundation

14 Bride Lane London EC4Y 8EQ
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